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Parent request to take photos at a school event
	Schools have a duty of care towards pupils, which means that pupils must remain unidentifiable, reducing the risk of inappropriate contact, if images are used in this way.
Modern technology means it is very easy to distribute images world wide via websites such as Facebook. Sometimes, without intending any offence, it is possible to ‘publish’ photos that include other people’s children. The parents of those children may not be happy about images being published on the web. There may even be legal reasons for these photos to not be made public.
Any use of pupil images at [school name] is underpinned by our school’s Acceptable Use Policy. We ask that parents, who wish to take photographs at school events, sign this form and undertake to be aware of their responsibilities, not only towards their children, but to the children of others. 
Please complete, sign and return this form to [named person] at [school name]. 

I wish to take photographs at 

------------------------------------------------------ on (date) ----------------------------------------------

I promise that I will not publish any of these photos,  that include children other than my own, on any website or distribute them in any other way.

Name of parent or guardian: ........................................................................


Address: ........................................................................................................

........................................................................................................................

........................................................................................................................


Signature: ...................................................


Date: ...........................................................




